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In the past few weeks, the weather has been quite cold with temperatures dropping
significantly. While our boarding students do not have to face the cold while heading to
class due to our well-connected campus and boarding facilities, we would like to remind
all our day students to dress warmly and cover their heads and ears when exposed.  

JANUARY GRADUATES
We are nearing the time to bid farewell to our January 2024 Graduates. Although it's
hard to say goodbye, we are extremely proud of them and wish them much success
in their future endeavours. To celebrate their achievements, a special ceremony,
followed by a delicious lunch and a photo session was organized for them this week.

CAMPUS LIFE

As students are busy with their final assignments and culminating activities, our
Campus Life Team has organized daily relaxing activities to help them socialize, be
creative, and de-stress. From baking gooey rice krispies and cake pops from scratch
to making DIY bracelets, balancing hula hoops and nail spa sessions for each other.

WELCOME TO OUR NEW STUDENTS!
With less than two weeks for the in-person orientation for our February 2024 intake, if
you have not yet received your Bronte College email address or TEAMS log-in,
please contact Mr. Au in the Guidance Office at sau@brontecollege.ca.
 
Be sure to follow us on social media for regular updates and read our weekly
newsletter sent out each Thursday!

For any questions or concerns, please contact our admissions team at
admissions@brontecollege.ca.

STAY IN TOUCH
 

Please be sure to follow us on social media to see all your photos and get exciting
updates.

To stay updated, please follow us on social media.

Facebook Instagram

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

January 22 - 26 – Culminating Activities/Final Exams
January 29 – Professional Development Day (No classes)
January 30 - 31 – Orientation for February Intake
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For information about COVID-19 Protocols at Bronte College: CLICK HERE

MISSED A NEWSLETTER? CLICK HERE
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